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On the 23rd of November an “At Home” was given to the 
teachers and pupils of the Presbyterian Ladies’ College and the 
Harmon School.

On the 24th of January held the Anniversary Social, 
which was not as representative as could have been desired. In 
point of excellence the musical programme, under the direction of 
Mr. Jenkins, was most gratifying, and the sociability evinced by 
those present justified the feeling that the evening
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On the 6th of February, the members of the Ottawa Presby­
tery and the delegates to the Annual Meeting of the Presbyterial 
Society were entertained at tea. A very large number accepted 
of the hospitality of the Society, and an enjoyable hour was spent.

In presenting this brief outline of the year’s work, we would 
close with thankful hearts for all past, mercies, and an earnest 
prayer that we may be given the opportunity to do helpful Christ­
ian work in the future.
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with The Statement of the Treasurer and the Report of the Poor 
Relief Committee are herewith submitted.

G. M. PERLEY,

President.
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MARY BROUGH,
office

and Secretary.
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